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Welcome to the monthly 

newsletter of Werkman 

Transport! Just a way to keep in 

touch with everyone!  

 

 

 

HERE WE 
GROW AGAIN! 

Welcome Norm 

Banner to the team! 

Norm brings over 30 

years driving 

experience to 

Werkman Transport. 

Most recently, Norm 

was driving way up 

north to the NWT 

delivering groceries.  

Welcome back Denis 

Gousseau! Denis has 

joined the team again 

to complete our 

amazing team of 

possum belly drivers! 

 

 

 

 

SAFETY BONUS! 
A big shout out to each and every one of you drivers!! I pulled a carrier profile 

this week and it looks fantastic! Nothing to report! Everyone has earned their 

Quarter 1 bonus of $250.00. Thank you all for being so diligent and doing your 

part to ensure Werkman Transport maintains our reputation of being the safest 

carrier out there! Keep up the amazing work, you are truly appreciated!  

 

 

JUST A REMINDER! 
Just a friendly reminder when filling out your BOL’s, please ensure you are 

checking off if your load is a lead haul, back haul or straight haul. This ensures we 

are getting the correct rates when we submit our paperwork!   

 

 

https://suburbancorrespondent.blogspot.com/2016/07/really.html
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Happy Birthday to 
Jane on February 

22nd and Gwynn on 
February 27th!!  

 

SPOTLIGHT 

I am sure you all are wondering who it is we work with! As we 
continue to grow and expand, it’s becoming increasingly hard to 
“meet” everyone! So, in the spotlight section of Werkman news, each 

month there will be someone new to get to know! And in the first 
edition, who better to interview than the one and only Jason 
Werkman!! 

-“When did you start Werkman Transport?”                                

Jason-2007 

-“What are your dogs names?” 

Jason-Jake and Zeus 

-“How long have you and Alanna been married?” 

Jason-27 years 

-“What did you want to be when you were young?” 

Jason-Farmer 

-“If you could own any vehicle, what would it be?” 

Jason-GMC Denali 

-“What is your least favorite chore around the house?” 

Jason-cleaning windows 

-“What is your favorite meal that Alanna cooks?” 

Jason-steak 

-“What is your favorite place that you have visited and why?” 

Jason-Montana, we rent lakefront property there. It’s beautiful 

-“What is one thing about you that not many people know?” 

Jason-I was born with only half of my left brain! 

 

 

 

Warmer weather means melting 

snow and slippery conditions. 

Please make sure to use caution 

when walking to avoid a slip and 

fall accident!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

UFA FUEL 

CARDS 
 

 

 

 

I have been able to hand out most 

of the new UFA fuel cards to 

everyone. If you haven’t received 

yours yet, I will be mailing them 

out because our paths just don’t 

seem to want to cross! Let me 

know if you are having any issues 

using your new cards! 


